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My name is Ryan Hebert and I am opposed to this bill. There is more important 

things our tax money can be used for instead of impending our 2nd amendment 

rights. All this bill does is allow our taxes to be used against us instead of for us. It will 

create more problems in the long run. Oregonians pay to much in state taxes as it is, 

and our money isn't being used for its intended purposes already. If you pass this bill, 

it shows you don't care about the safety of Oregonians, it shows you care about 

money!  


